
AGENDA ITEM TITLE:  S-U Grading Extension, Theobald   
 
SESSION TYPE:     APPLIES TO STRATEGIC PLAN: 
☒ Work Session     ☐  Yes (select below): 
☐ Education Session      ☐  Driving Excellence 
☐ Information Item      ☐  Inspiring Students 
☐ Other:      ☐  Impacting Communities  
[Committee of the Whole – Items for Approval]   ☐  High-Performing University 
      ☒  No [Regular Business] 
☐ Attachments are provided with the narrative—refer to Supplemental Materials Report. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
At its March 2020 meeting, the Board voted to allow students to opt-in to S-U grading through 
April 17, 2020.  Student Advising believes that sophomores and juniors, who are the last to receive 
advise and register, would benefit from additional time to meet with their faculty and advisors to 
discuss the best options for student success.   Thus, the University requests an extension to the 
temporary exception to UW Regulation 2-106 so as to allow students to opt-in to S-U grading 
through April 30, 2020.   

PRIOR RELATED BOARD DISCUSSIONS/ACTIONS: 
At its March 2020 meeting, the Board voted to allow students to opt-in to S-U grading through 
April 17, 2020. 
 
WHY THIS ITEM IS BEFORE THE BOARD: 
The administration is requesting an extension to the temporary exception to UW Regulation 2-106 
that was approved at the March 2020 BOT meeting. 
 
ACTION REQUIRED AT THIS BOARD MEETING:  
Approval of proposed motion.  
 
PROPOSED MOTION:  
I move to authorize administration to extend the temporary deadline for students to opt-in to S-U 
grading through April 30, 2020. 
 
PRESIDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: 
The President recommends approval.  
 
 
 


